
  

A friendly reminder that the nursery 

will be closed for two Mondays at 

the beginning of May. One of which 

is our normal bank holiday and the 

other for the Kings Coronation, 

these dates are as follows; 

Monday 1st May  &  Monday 8th May 

Parents Meeting 

In the coming weeks, your child’s 

key person will be arranging a date 

and time where you will be able to 

sit for one of our “Mini Parents 

Evenings”. You may have already 

attended one in our Autumn term, 

but this gives you the opportunity to 

discuss your child’s progress and 

have a look through their learning 

journey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

You may have already seen our 

previous Facebook post explaining 

what we will be doing this Thursday 

2nd March 2023.  

We will be celebrating our love for 

stories, through reading, re-

enacting and discussions. If your 

child would like to dress up as their 

favourite character, we would love 

to see! However, please do not feel 

pressured to buy an outfit 

especially as the cost of this can be 

quite high.  

We would rather, you send a 

picture to us. This could be a 

picture of a book you are reading, a 

photo of your child reading or even 

both would be amazing! Let’s try 

and fill Facebook with book 

inspiration and focus on what 

reading is all about- our love of 

books and the impact this has on 

our development.  

Curriculum 

There are some big upcoming 

events in the next few weeks! 

We are starting to see the start of 

Spring with daffodils, lambs and 

beautiful green fields. 

Mothering Sunday and the 

celebration of those we love dearly 

and not to forget the Easter bunny 

will be visiting us soon.  

October Half Term 2022:        

Last Day: Friday 21st Oct 

Return Date: Monday 31st Oct 

December Half Term 2022/23: 

Last Day: Friday 16th Dec 

Return Date: Tuesday 3rd Jan 

February Half Term 2023: 

Last Day: Friday 10th Feb 

Return Date: Monday 20th Feb 

World Book Day 
And upcoming curriculum 

Healthy Under 5’s 
Juice Free Zone 

May Bank Holiday 
And Progress Reports 

Our SMART Nurseries strive to 

provide children with a nutritious 

morning snack, including; a 

carbohydrate, dairy, vegetable and 

fruit with a choice of water/milk. 

Did you know? 

“When your child drinks sugars, the 

bacteria in your child’s mouth mixes 

and creates a mild acid which can 

attack your child’s tooth enamel 

causing decay and cavities” 

Juice Free Zone 

Our settings will continue to 
support our no juice policy, we ask 
parents to provide your child with 

water in your child’s bottles in 
support with our Healthy Under 5’s. 

https://healthforunder5s.co.uk/ 

Term Dates   
March/April Half Term 2023: 

Last Day: Friday 31st March  

Return Date: Monday 17th April  

May Bank Holiday: 

 Monday 1st May 2023 

May Half Term: 

Last Day: Friday 26th May 2023 

Return Date: Monday 5th June 2023 

 

https://healthforunder5s.co.uk/

